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Speldhurst Parish Council 
 

Local Government for Langton Green, Speldhurst, Ashurst and Old Groombridge 

 
Minutes of a Parish Vision Committee Meeting held in the Snooker Room, Langton Green 

Village Hall on Friday 4th December 2009 at 11.30am 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Cllrs Mrs Podbury (Chairman), Mrs Soyke, Langridge and Pendleton 
     
   

Action points in bold italics. 
 
1. Apologies for Absence: Mrs L Dollimore, Mr R Larkin and Mr J Syers 

 
2. Declarations of Personal and Prejudicial Interest: None received 

 
3. Declarations of Lobbying: None received 
 
4. Minutes of the meeting dated 19

th
 November 2009, copies having previously been forwarded to 

Members, were approved and signed. 
 

5. Matters Arising: The Chairman thanked Cllr Langridge on behalf of the Committee for his work in 
compiling the draft questionnaire and circulating to the committee. 
The Chairman had received an email from Estelle Hudson TWBC concerning a community group guide. 
She had also received an email from Mr Hobbs, Church Youth worker, regarding the teenagers in 
Speldhurst with suggestions for the Youth section. 
 

6. Questionnaires: Prior to the meeting Committee members had carefully considered the draft 
questionnaire and had compiled a comprehensive list of suggested changes. Following a lengthy and 
detailed discussion a number of alterations were made. Cllr Langridge would update the 
questionnaire and circulate to the committee for further consideration. Once changes had been 
agreed, questionnaires will be sent to some designated contacts who will be asked for constructive 
comments. A separate Youth questionnaire will be produced. 
When this has all been finished and final changes made it will be circulated to the Full Council. Approval 
will be sought at the meeting of January 4

th
 2010. 

Cllr Langridge said that setting up costs had not been included in the budget and Cllrs Mrs Soyke and 
Langridge agreed to try and find a volunteer for this task.  
Printing of the questionnaire is expected to take 7-10 days and distribution is planned for the 
end of January. Collection date is planned for the week commencing Sunday 14

th
 February. 

 
 

7. Items for Information: There were none. 
 
 
The meeting closed at 1.00pm.  
 
 
 
 
Chairman 


